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MEMO 

 

 
DATE:  May 17, 2016 
 
 

TO:   Mendocino County Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM:  Mendocino County Fish & Game Commission 
 
 
The Mendocino Fish and Game Commission is pleased to present the recommendations for the 2015-16 
Fiscal Year Grant Awards. 
 
An Ad Hoc Committee of three Commissioners met on March 9, 2016 to rank the submitted proposals. At 
the regular Fish and Game Commission meeting of April 12, 2016, the Commission reviewed the rankings 
and voted to recommend the top three rated projects to the Board of Supervisors for funding. 
 
$5,000: “Sacramento Pike Minnow Abatement Project” by the Ukiah Rod and Gun Club  
 
$5,000: “Mendocino Public Safety, Habitat, and Wildlife Protection” by CA State Parks Law Enforcement 
 
$25,000: “Hammerhead Lake Improvement Part 3 Phase 1” by US Forest Service 
  
Ayes:  (5) Commissioners Terry Guerrero, Charles Morgan, Sean White, David Wright, and Randy Vann 
Absent:  (1) Commissioner Bremer 
Vacancy: (1) 
 
Enc:  
o Criteria for Assessing Grant Applications to the Mendocino County Fish & Game Commission 
o FY 2015-16 Grant Proposal Ad Hoc Committee Rankings 
o Six submitted proposals 


